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May 16, 2022 

By Hand Delivery 

Scott S. Harris 
Clerk of the Court 
United States Supreme Court 
One First Street, N.E. 
Washington, D.C. 20543 

Re: Apple Inc. v. Qualcomm Incorporated, No. 21-1327 

Dear Mr. Harris: 

 I am counsel of record for the respondent Qualcomm Incorporated (“Qualcomm”) in the 
above-referenced case.  Pursuant to Supreme Court Rule 30.4, Qualcomm respectfully requests 
a 21-day extension of time within which to file its response to the petition for certiorari.  The 
response is currently due June 9, 2022, and the extension is requested until June 30, 2022.  The 
extension is sought in light of previously scheduled deadlines and other commitments, including 
an oral argument I will be presenting before the Eleventh Circuit on June 8, 2022.  In addition, the 
extension is requested because it is anticipated that by the end of May the Solicitor General will 
file her brief, as invited by the Court, in the related case of Apple Inc. v. Qualcomm Incorporated, 
No. 21-746, in which Qualcomm is separately represented.  Assuming that brief is filed within the 
expected time frame, additional time would be needed to review and take account of the Solicitor 
General’s views in coordination with Qualcomm and its counsel in the related case. 

 Thank you in advance for your attention to this matter, and please do not hesitate to 
contact me with any questions. 
 

 

Sincerely, 

 
 
Jonathan S. Franklin 
 
Counsel for Respondent 

 
cc:  Mark Fleming, Counsel for Petitioner (by E-mail and first class mail) 


